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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We am writing to inform you that our planned swimming session for Tuesday 3rd June will 

unfortunately need to be cancelled due to essential staff training taking place on that day. 

However, we still have a fun and active day planned for the children! Instead of swimming, we 

will be taking part in a variety of PE-related activities for part of the day. With this in mind, 

please make sure your child comes to school in their PE kit as normal. 

We are pleased to confirm that we are trying to rearrange the swimming session for an 

alternative date and will keep you updated about this. The swimming session on Tuesday 10th 

June will still go ahead as planned. This will be our last opportunity to celebrate all the 

fantastic progress the children have made in the pool this term. 

We are incredibly proud of how far the children have come with their swimming in such a 

short space of time. Their confidence, effort, and determination in the water has been 

brilliant to see, and we look forward to ending the sessions on a high note. 

Thank you, as always, for your support and understanding. 

Year 3/4 Team 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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